Riverfest Continues to Give For the Good of Students and Environment
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By Maxann Keller, CFCC Foundation Intern
Wilmington, NC- Local Riverfest Festival directors recently presented the Cape Fear Community College (CFCC) Riverfest/Ava Hobbs Endowment Fund with $5,000 to aid students in the marine technology program. Over the past 30 years, Riverfest has donated more than $200,000 to the CFCC marine technology program with hopes to fund research and develop river preservation methods and technology. 
Riverfest chairwoman Donna Worrell states, “We are all so grateful to hear individual stories from students who are making a difference. Without these students, the river wouldn’t be where it is today.”
Kader Bryan, a senior from EA Laney High School, has been selected to receive the Riverfest/Ava Hobbs Endowed scholarship to attend CFCC to further his passion in marine technology and preservation efforts. “It is a blessing to help these students who will make a big impact on our community for the better,” Worrell says.
Riverfest is a non-profit organization that began in 1979 by area merchants to bring awareness to the downtown environment. This year, the annual festival will take place on October 7th-9th along Front Street on the Cape Fear River. The festival will include a beer garden on Friday’s opening night, fireworks, car shows, food, entertainment, and a free children’s area. 
The Riverfest Board is always looking for volunteers and board members, “It takes a lot of people to put on this event. Without them, we can’t put on the event that helps us give back,” says Worrell. Schedules of events, highlights, and volunteer opportunities can be found on the festival’s website, www.wilmingtonriverfest.com. 
For more information about CFCC, The Foundation, endowments, or scholarship opportunities, please contact the Cape Fear Community College Foundation at 910.362.7331
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